
NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 2010: CALL FOR PHOTOS AND VIDEOS!  

We are seeking photos and videos of your National Night Out Block Party this year. We will be 

using them to document the 2010 National Night Out experience!  

   

GUIDELINES FOR SUBMISSION  
Photographs  

•  Submit your best 5 photos of your 2010 National Night Out event (please, no previous events).  

•  They must be digital photos. We can’t process traditional photos.  

•  Please e-mail them or put them on a CD and mail them or drop them off. Photo quality can 

deteriorate when emailed. It may have an impact on our ability to use them.  

   

Videos  
•  Please submit your event footage on a DVD or mini DV tape. The City of Minneapolis cannot 

accept large e-mail files.  

•  Your block party may be seen on City Cable TV Channel 14. The footage may be used in the 

2010 NNO highlight video we will be doing to document our successful National Night Out in 

Minneapolis.   

   
Include the location of your block party and contact information with your submissions. Please 

keep copies of your photos and videos for your Block Club, as we cannot return them.  

   
Submit your 2010 NNO photos and videos to:  

CPS Don Greeley  

3rd Precinct, Minneapolis Police Dept.  

3000 Minnehaha Ave.  

Minneapolis, MN. 55406  

(612) 673 -3482  

donald.greeley@ci.minneapolis.mn.us  

===========================  

P.S.  DON'T FORGET TO REGISTER YOUR EVENT ON-LINE!  LINK TO:  

https://apps.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/blockeventapp/  

===========================  

P.S.S.!   

We also note that your email address doesn't appear to be on the general crime alert lists used by 

our Crime Prevention Specialists.  We urge you to subscribe so you won't miss important alerts 



from our investigators, public information officers, sector lieutenants and CPS's, not to mention 

occasional updates regarding crime prevention meetings, workshops, and other events.   

Just use the following link, and click on your neighborhood to start up the alert subscription 

form!  

http://www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/police/crimealert/signup.asp  

Note: Being on the block leader/crime prevention partner database does not guarantee being on 

the above crime alert system.  Feel free to contact your Crime Prevention Specialist if you have 

any questions. If you are not sure who your CPS is, use this link to find their phone and email! 

http://www.ci.minneapolis.mn.us/police/outreach/docs/safe-staff-map.pdf  

 


